
Follow us and be part of the conversation  
@SEIUHealthcare1199NW
seiu1199nw.org bb 032922 omcwww.seiu1199nw.org • 1-800-422-8934

“I’m proud that the majority of our members demonstrated their commitment 
to winning a fair contract by participating in the action vote. OMC nurses and 
healthcare workers are invested in providing quality care to our community. 
It’s time for OMC management to demonstrate that they value us, but so 
far they have fallen short on delivering proposals that will recruit and retain 
staff.” – Stacey Kovalak, RN, Short Stay

Olympic Medical Center
March 29, 2022

Vote Results

We voted overwhelmingly YES to take action!
The action vote results are in: a strong 
majority of us voted and we voted yes nearly 
unanimously! We have voted to take action in 
our community to win the contract we deserve. 
We know that our community has our back – 
and we’re ready to ask them to join our fight for 
a strong contract that includes no takeaways, 
transparent paystubs, and market adjustments 
that are competitive with area hospitals and 
address our staffing crisis at OMC.

Our next bargaining date is Thursday, March 31. Our bargaining and contract action team will be 
meeting to plan a more public action. Stay tuned through your union leadership team members and 
these bulletins for ways to get involved in our community campaign.

What’s next?


